CLIFTON PRIMARY

News 16th December 2022 Autumn 2





www.cliftonprimary.com

www.ciiitoripi iiriai y.com			
Many thanks for completing the Parents Evening Survey. Here are		here a pa	arent has added
a comment to explain a less than positive score we have inserted to	his in <i>italics</i>		
Statement	Strongly Agree / agree (strongly agree)	Not sure	Disagree – (strongly disagree)
My child is happy at this school	96% (82%)	3%	(1%)
My child is safe at this school	97% (88%)	2%	1%
My child is making progress at this school Not sure because if we were made aware earlier of the interventions we would have supported this more at home	99% (82%)	2%	1%
School informs me about my child's progress via informal meetings, calls, parents evenings and reports Not sure because I would like more notice for events on the newsletter Not sure because I would like more details about the events	93% ((73%)	7%	
The school expects my child to work hard and do their best	99% (77%)	1%	
There is a good range of activities my child can participate in e.g. pyjama day, after school clubs, trips and visits, sports Not sure because Nursery and Reception do not have clubs	98% (85%)	2%	
The school website makes me aware of what my child will learn over the year Not sure because the website is very general it just has the overview I would like to see more of what my daughter is doing via the website or Instagram I think the website needs updating	97% (66%)	3%	
When I raise concerns they have been dealt with efficiently and properly Not sure because I have never had to raise a concern but I think the school would respond	94% (74%)	3%	3%
The school supports my child's wider personal development through classroom teaching and other opportunities such as World Book Day, theatre visits, Black History Month, LGBTQ+month, People who help us, PHSRE and Philosophy for children	96% (79%)	3%	(1%)
Overall I am happy with my child's experiences at this school and would recommend Clifton to another parent	99% (87%)	1%	
Only if SEND My child has SEND needs and the school gives them the support they need	98%(87%)	2%	
TOTAL CONTRACTION			

YOUR COMMENTS - see over for the questions raised

Very happy with (name) and his learning

I would always recommend this school

No keep up the excellent work – such a wonderful school $\,$

Nothing, absolutely amazing school

Amazing school - thank you!

Thanks for the LGBTQ+ support/ education!

I'm extremely happy and my daughter has lots of extra support

My child loves attending nursery, including the teacher and the children!

You said	We responded:	
Could we have more afternoon activities with extra work to make sure the children don't fall behind?	School does undertake interventions with children during the school day. We tend to use after school clubs to give children a more broad and balanced curriculum. However it is something that school will discuss	
Can we have more updates on Instagram?	Absolutely! We do try and put as much on our Instagram as possible—but there is always room for some more!	
Is it possible to have the donations for non-uniform through the school app?	Payments of less than £1.00 cannot be made on myevolvehub and non-uniform day is usually 50p per child.	
Concerns raise around the website	We are currently negotiating an uplift for the website. We acknowledge that it does need a bit of work!	
Nursery and reception clubs	Towards the summer term this may be possible. In the first term of school we find that a lot of our children are tired and an extra hour in clubs would not really be conducive. However there is also Clifton Owls for those parents who need the wrap around care options.	
More information sharing between school and parents	We do try and give parents as much notice and information as possible. We have taken to using our newsletter to give a termly 'dates for your diary' to give as much notice as possible. We send texts and push notifications too. But as a school we will endeavour to make this more informative for you.	
No more letters / newsletters being sent home. Go paperless	We rarely send letters / newsletters home these days. But sometimes we do need to try and capture all our parents and we do this through a variety of means.	
Can I be made more aware of the interventions my child is having so I can support?	Yes. IEP's are always shared at parents evenings so parents can support. But we can look to share this information even earlier.	



Thank you....

To all the parents, grandparents, carers etc who came to watch the Christmas shows, it was lovely to see so many people enjoying them.

Thank you to all the parent volunteers who helped on the Panto trip.

Lastly, to everyone who has offered to help walk the children to church for our carol service, thank you



From all the staff at Clifton we wish you and your family a very merry Christmas and a happy new year.

We look forward to seeing you in January.

L.M.Jones Headteacher